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Rose Point Park - Cabins & Camping LLC 

Camping and COVID 19 Notice – April 22, 2021 

Everything is a little different now days, and this includes camping. With everyone’s help we 

can all continue to camp and stay safe. Please read through our COVID 19 guidelines.  

If you have any questions, please call and ask 724-924-2415. 

 

Safety Practices and Social Distancing  

1. If you or someone in your family or party are sick or experiencing flu like symptoms 

please stay home. 

2. Wear a face mask or cloth cover when away from your campsite. 

3. Maintain a minimum of 6ft from campers that are not a part of your family or party. 

4. Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue or your elbow when coughing or sneezing. 

5. Wash your hands often and for at least 20 seconds using warm water and soap. 

6. Avoid touching your face. 

7. Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces. 

Bathhouses 
Are open. Please limit to no more than 2 people at a time. 

Check-in 

If you would like to do curbside check-in please call to pay your reservation in full prior to 

arrival. When you arrive at the campground please pull up to the Park Here While Registering 

spot to the left of the office. Someone will come to your window for curbside check-in or you 

can come into the office to your right to complete check-in. If someone is in line in front of you 

checking in, please stay behind them. Please Do Not Block the Gate. 

Check-out 
Check-out is 12 noon for rental units, 3pm for camp sites. Please put your gate card in the box 

on the front porch of the store before checking out. There is a $10 charge to your credit card on 

file for any non-returned gate cards. 

Visitors 
Day and Overnight visitors are now permitted. Please click here for fees. 

Store 
Face Mask/Covering required for entry. 

Propane 
Propane is available for filling, anytime between 10am-12, 2pm-4. The cost for the propane 

should be paid at the store. 20lb $15, 30lb $22.50 

https://rosepointpark.com/camping-rates.html
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Activities/Events 
We are working to modify some activities to accommodate social distancing. Those will be 

announced in the weekly notice. 

What you can do 

o Take a walk to the bridge and walk the nature trail that cuts off to the right of the road 

before you get to the closed bridge. 

o Visit the ducks on the pond. 

o Bike riding around the campground. 

o Fishing- You can fish at our catch and release pond without a fishing license. Please stay 

on the dock or gravel area while maintaining 6ft distance from others. Also, if others are 

waiting to fish please be mindful of time and limit your visit to 30 minutes. 

If you have your PA fishing license you can fish in the Slippery Rock Creek. Our property 

is directly down stream of the closed bridge on the west side of the bridge. Please see 

the map for marked area. 

o Moraine State Park and McConnell’s Mill State Park are open for hiking, biking, fishing 

and other recreational activities. Please maintain Social Distancing while at these state 

parks. 

 


